
 

SAFE "Relationships between 
staff and pupils are exceptionally 
strong. Adults know pupils well and 
show genuine care for them. This gives 
pupils a deep sense of belonging and 
helps them to feel safe." Ofsted Jan ‘25 

 

Friday 7th March 2025 

 

LEARNING "The school has 

developed and embedded its   
curriculum so it is well established in all 
subjects... pupils build on their learning 
over time." Ofsted Jan ‘25 

 
 

 

 

 

 

10th—14th March—Science Week 

Monday 10th—Animals Workshop (£1    
donation) 

Tuesday 11th March— Lockdown    
practice  

Friday 14th—Nursery parents’ tour (final 
one) 

Monday 17th March—St Patrick’s Day 
Nourish lunch menu 

17th—21st   Assessment Week  

HAPPY  "Pupils are eager to    
attend every day and are excited 
about learning new skills and knowledge 
alongside their friends." Ofsted Jan ‘25 

Message from Mrs Kinsley This week we’ve benn delighted to share the publication of the 
report from our recent Ofsted inspection with you. One of my favourite quotes from the 
report, and one we’re incredibly proud of, is: "Pupils, families, and staff are proud to be a 
part of this welcoming and inclusive school community." This truly reflects the core of what 
we strive for each and every day. A heartfelt thank you to all our families for their ongoing 
support—it really does make a difference. We look forward to continuing our work together to ensure every pupil 
reaches their full potential in the safe, happy, and nurturing environment at Chatsworth. Have a fabulous weekend 

International Women’s day 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The hall was buzzing this morning 
with energy and excitement as we 
celebrated the special women in 
our lives at Chatsworth, thank 
you to everyone who came 
and enjoyed the event :-)  

World Book Day 
What a 
joyous day 
we had 
yesterday, 
dressing up, 
sharing 
books with 
our friends 
from Burnt 
Oak, taking 
part in a 
Book Swap 

and hearing our teacher's favourite    
stories. Thank you to Miss Turner for 
organising a brilliant day and to all our 
families for supporting with your       
children’s fabulous outfits!  

Maths workshop 

We had a fantastic turnout for our 
Maths workshop and showcase on   
Tuesday, Mr Webb talked to families 
about the concrete math strategies we 
use in the classroom, particularly 
through the hands-on experience with 
manipulatives. These tools are essential 
in helping our students build a strong 
foundation in mathematical concepts, 
and it was fantastic to have the oppor-
tunity to share this approach with you.  


